


What is being proposed at the Mitchell plant?  
•	 The Mitchell plant is currently undergoing a Engineering and Design (FEED) studies for CO₂ capture and storage within 

its property boundaries using an amine-based solvent capture technology. This technology has been installed at 18 
commercial facilities worldwide with two commercial facilities in progress. Testing of this technology has confirmed a 


